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ALERT 

CHANGE OF VENUE FOR JOHANNESBURG CONSULTATION ON FINANCIAL 
SECTOR REGULATION BILL  

 

Please note that the venue for the Johannesburg consultation on the Financial Sector 

Regulation Bill has been changed from the Gordon Institute of Business Science in Illovo to 

the Development Bank of Southern Africa in Midrand, to accommodate the high number of 

acceptances received.  

The journalist briefing scheduled for 09.00am will also be rescheduled to a later date.  

Details are:  

Johannesburg  

3 February 2015 
 

Briefing for journalists 
to be rescheduled    

3 February 2015 
10.30am 

Technical workshop 
DBSA offices 
1258 Lever Road, Midrand 
www.dbsa.org  

 

 Directions to the DSBA offices can be found on: http://www.dbsa.org/EN/About-

Us/ContactUs/Pages/Directions-to-DBSA.aspx  

Please contact Linda van Zyl (linda.vanzyl@treasury.gov.za) to register.  

 

Issued on behalf of National Treasury 

Date:    2 February 2015 
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